Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

PER AND NURSERY SHOO

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE

Part of Perry Hall Mulit-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

Tel: 01902 558544

2nd March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

World Book Day

World Book Day is on Thursday 5^{th} March. World Book Day is the biggest celebration of books and reading ever mounted in the UK and Ireland. It promotes books and reading for the personal benefit and enjoyment of all, encouraging children to explore the pleasures of books and reading.

On the 9^{th} , 10^{th} , 11^{th} and 12^{th} March we will be holding our Scholastic Book Fair. In recognition of World Book Day, attached is a £1 gift voucher for your child to put towards a book of their choice. The Book Fair will be available to be viewed in the KS1 building via the School Office from 3.30pm to 4.15pm on these days. (Children will get the opportunity to look at the Book Fair during the school day.)

A letter was sent out to parents recently explaining all the different activities that we have planned for our 'All things books' fortnight. This includes a sponsored Readathon, design a book cover, World Book Day (in a jar), create a character and bedtime story day.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Hinkley Head Teacher